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From: Simon Bishop [simon.bishop@rank.com] 
Sent: 24 September 2014 16:00 
To: Grout, Martin 
Subject: Stage 2 Timetable 
 
Dear Martin, 
Following a meeting with the developer of Royal Pier today it is clear that the 
level of detail about the scheme required for a Stage 2 submission is not 
available at this time. 
As a result I write to formally ask for a delay to the commencement of Stage 2 
proceedings to allow for the detail of the scheme to be further advanced. This 
will I believe be of benefit to all parties involved and produce a superior 
development. 
I understand you have a meeting arranged for early next week with the 
developer and no doubt they will be making a similar request.In terms of 
timing we would request a minimum extension to February 2015. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon  
 
Simon Bishop 
Director of Acquisitions 
The Rank Group Plc 
Mobile 07860 910301 
 


